
Hi Everyone… Happy New Year!, 
 
Well here we are… a new year, a new president, and a lot of new 
and exciting tours for 2013.  But as I start my term and write my 
first “note” it is with a sad heart as I think about the passing of 
our good friend and long time member Larry Halter.  Larry was 
president in 2005 and treasurer for a number of years.  Many of 
you know Larry much better than I did, but two things come to 
mind when I think of Larry: he really enjoyed our club and was 
willing to do whatever he could to make it better, and he had a big 
heart.  Larry would often bring one or more of his nephews and 
their friends to our events.  For a number of years Larry has 
hosted one of our Spring Tune-ups, and this April he was planning 
to host it again.  Well as a way to honor Larry’s dedication and 
service to the club, a few members have suggested calling our 
annual Spring Tune-up the “Larry Halter Memorial Spring Tune-
up”.  We will let everyone know the new location of the LHMST 
once it is finalized.    

"A" note from the 
president: 

President – Daric Galden 
Vice President – Dan Bickley 
Secretary – Ellis Kauffman 
Treasurer – John Moore 
Tech Dir/Newsletter Ed – Rick Lindner 
Tour Director – Daric Galden 
MARC Regional Director – Doug Jones 
Sunshine Director – Jaci Rohner 

Officers: 

Hi Everyone, 
 
Hard to believe that 2013 is almost over and this is my last letter as president.  I want to take 
this time to thank all of the members and officers for their support  and contributions to our 
club.  It takes a lot of active members to make a club successful and fun, and I hope we can 
continue the tradition.  I also want to wish Dan and Kathy Bickley, and all of the officers, much 
success in 2014.  I know Dan has a lot of good ideas for the club and I hope we will see an 
increase member participation.  
 
Take care and have a very blessed Holiday Season,    

Daric 
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Hello Everyone, 

 

I'm excited to be the club president for 2014. Looking ahead, the officer group as well as all 

members will be involved in two significant areas: Recruiting new members and providing fun 

activities designed to utilize our Model A's and promote interest in Henry's Baby. 

 

We'll spend time at our January Tech Meeting discussing club objectives for 2014 as well as 

entertaining ideas to enhance our club culture. Everyone's input is important to me. With that 

said, let's all enjoy the Club Christmas Party as well as the Christmas season. 

 

All the Best, 

 

Dan 
 



Events for December 2013 
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WHAT:  Tech Meet  
WHEN:  Wednesday, December 4th 
WHERE:   
TIME:   
DETAILS:   
  
WHAT:  Club Christmas Party  
WHEN:  Sunday, December 8th 
WHERE: Clintonville Women's Club  (3951 North High St., Columbus)  
TIME:  Cocktails from 6:00PM-6:45PM, Dinner served immediately following. 
 

Remember to bring a toy that can be donated to Secret Santa.  This is 
something we have done for years and we want to continue the tradition.  
Please help. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WHAT:  Club Tour – Indoor Car Show  
WHEN:  Saturday, December 14th 
WHERE: All A Cart (2001 Courtright Rd., Columbus)  
TIME:  2:00PM-?:??PM 
DETAILS: I know we don't typically have a "Tour" in December, but there were a number of 
members who showed interest in this car show so Dan and I thought we'd give it a try.  A 
copy of official flyer is on the following page. 
 

Submission deadline for the Scuttlebutt is the 15th of the month. 

EXTRA – EXTRA 

 

Check out our New and Improved club website at 
 

 www.themodelaclub.org  

Still time to sign up 
for the Christmas 
Party and Award 
Dinner. Call Dan 
740 965-6746 or 
614 949-6922 
Don’t miss it!!!! 



3 December, 2013 

Events for December 2013 



Club Apparel is a GREAT Christmas Gift!! 
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The new club logo is available 
on hats, shirts, jackets, etc.  

Contact Daric Galden for more 
information or to order. 

Windbreaker (w/logo) 

Nylon (w/logo) 

Wool Varsity (w/logo) 

Back of Jacket 

Sport Polo (w/logo) 

For prices and styles – call 
Daric at 614 354-5957 
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November 2013 Events 

Our Tech Meet started with a  “Thank You” 
dinner at Yogi’s Hoagies on Morse Road.  Skip 
Apple has been most generous in supplying 
our main course for the picnic – this was to 
show our appreciation.  Afterwards, the group 
went down to Rick’s Ford Garage on Tompkins 
Street to vote on next years officers.   

The Veteran’s Parade was 
well represented by the 
Scioto Ford Club with eight 
vehicles.  Later lunch at the 
Florentine is always a 
special treat for us. 
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Our first club wine tasting was 
at the Wyandotte Winery in 
north east Columbus.  I nice 
selection of wines by our host 
made for an enjoyable 
afternoon for Scioto Club 
members.  Let’s go again!!!! 
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Items For Sale or Trade or Wanted 

WANTED: Model A hood, any year, any condition. 
 Call: Werner Rase at (614) 268-8105 
 
 
FOR SALE: 1931 Model A Ford DELUXE ROADSTER 
 - Frame off restoration around 4 years ago. 
 -  99% original. 
 -  ALL steel body. 
 -  $29,900.  $28,000. NO trades 
 Call Sharon Enochs (937) 652-1240. 

A Must See! 

2014 Club Roster 
 
Shirley Doherty is currently working on the 2014 roster.   
Please contact Shirley with any changes:  name, phone 
number (cell or home), e-mail address, street address, 
etc. 
 
ALSO…. Please contact Shirley with your vehicle 
information so she can include member’s cars in the 2014 
roster. 
 
Shirley (614) 863-5715 or 
(www.our31modela@gmail.com)    

1929 Roadster Pickup 
Older restoration, very 

good condition, side 
curtains, dual side mounts, 

bed cover.  Restored by 
Don Shoemaker.  Lucky 

Warner, Croton, OH  
$25,000 OBO 
740 501-0703 
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Scioto Model “A”                Club 
900 East Cooke Road 
Columbus, OH  43224-1943 


